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Provision the camera company came to install new cameras in all the route buses.  We 
had to get a stall ready for the camera person to work out of.  We are taking turns staying until 
7 in the evening in case needs anything.  He will be here from February 10th to February 22, 
2022 to install all the cameras.

Our mechanics are helping the camera guy set up each bus they been taking the old 
cameras’ out of the buses so the Provision person can install the new camera.  It helps the 
process go a little faster.

Our mechanics have also been busy sanding around all buildings.  With the winter they 
been coming in early to check the roads and weather everyday since we been in a high wind 
watch and sometimes a winter weather warning.  The winds been very high for awhile now and 
the weather has been unpredictable.

Our drivers have been busy cleaning their buses keeping them sprayed and sanitized. 
There are masks on every bus in case anyone forget theirs.

Our two bus riders have not been coming in lately.  But when they did it cut down on 
the write ups and the bullying.

 We had a total of 38 activity trips for the month of January 2022 and we had 7 write 
ups and 0 removals for this month


